
 

 

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
    

Desert Hot Springs Murder 
 

Desert Hot Springs, July 26, 2022:  
 
On Monday, July 18, 2022, at approximately 2:20 am, Desert Hot Springs Police Officers 
responded to the 66000 block of Buena Vista Avenue for a report of shooting. Patrol officers 
arrived and located an adult male suffering from multiple gunshot wounds. Officers provided life 
saving measures until the arrival of CalFire and EMS personnel. The victim was transported to 
Desert Regional Medical Center with life threatening injuries. DHSPD Detectives responded and 
assumed the investigation which has been ongoing. On Monday July 25, 2022, the victim 
succumbed to his injuries at the hospital and his identity is being withheld pending notification 
of next of kin. Detectives believe there were people in the area at the time of the shooting who 
may have witnessed the incident, or what led up to it. Anyone with information is asked to 
contact DHSPD Detective Eddie Cole at (760) 329-2904 x 294 or Detective Sergeant Chris 
Saucier at (760) 329-2904 x 382. If you wish to remain anonymous you can call Crime Stoppers 
at (760) 341-STOP. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
For more information, please contact Detective Sergeant Chris Saucier at csaucier@dhspd.com 
or text at (760) 668-1840.  


